
Dear Faculty and Staff,

As we embark in a new chapter of Lehman College’s digital learning experience, we are excited to announce the
kick-off mee ng for the LMS Transi on to Brightspace (D2L), scheduled for October 9th, from 2:00 PM - 3:15 PM
in Carman Hall B04 and Online (via Zoom). Please join us and let us dive into the exci ng opportuni es Brightspace
offers. Your par cipa on will be key in shaping this new era of innova ve teaching and learning at Lehman.

Please be sure to RSVP.

We are also pleased to unveil the new D2L Brightspace website (lehman.edu/Brightspace), which will serve as a
central hub for all resources and updates related to the transi on. Please visit it frequently for the latest news,
training materials, and implementa on melines.

Our training plan is designed to equip everyone with the skills and support needed for success:

We look forward to seeing you on October 9th and working together to make this a success!

Best regards,

Jorge Silva-Puras & Edi Ruiz, Campus Co-Leads for the Lehman LMS Transi on

1. CUNY Live Training – Start with these sessions to get an overview of the pla orm.
2. Lehman IT Hands-On Sessions – These will follow the CUNY training, and the schedule will be shared soon.
3. Individual Course Design Consulta ons – Available through the Center for Teaching and Learning (details and
registra on coming soon).

https://lehman-cuny-edu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEkc--vqTMtE9LhTEe0OfJeD6yphXvH6QPC#/registration
https://lehman.edu/itr/brightspace/
https://www.cuny.edu/academics/brightspace-transition/training/



